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ISM/PRN/067/2020-2021 08th October 2020 

  
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII) 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Sub: Online Survey- Reopening of Schools-Post Covid-19  

 
Board of Directors of Indian Schools in Oman would like to conduct an online survey 
among all the parents of Indian Schools in Oman regarding the reopening of schools post 
Covid-19 in order to collect the suggestions from the parents. 
  
In this regard, you are kindly requested to submit the required details by filling in the 

online feedback form by clicking on the link https://forms.gle/GDX1AiXr9WHPxZJ17 on or 
before Thursday, 15th October 2020. 
 
Please note that this is a mandatory requirement and all the parents are requested to 
provide their feedback or suggestions as per the details in the online form. 
 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 

 
 
Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 
 

https://forms.gle/GDX1AiXr9WHPxZJ17

